
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 December 10, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,  
 
In line with the directive from the Ministry of Education and Higher Education, we are 
postponing all final examinations scheduled for tomorrow, Monday, December 11, 2023. 
We will be rescheduling them on Thursday and Friday of next week, December 14 and 
15, 2023. 
 
We will communicate the revised schedule tomorrow for the exams previously scheduled 
on December 11. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


